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GYM UPDATES 
  

CONTACTS 

Emails that can be accessed: harlequingymnasticshome@gmail.com – Natalie Stringer (Admin & Welfare) 

 Or harlequinwelfareteam@gmail.com (this to be only used in confidential welfare issues) 

GYM UPDATES 

We would like to thank everyone that has continuously been supporting the 
club at this difficult time. Our squad gymnasts have now been back in the 

gym for 1 week now and have enjoyed being back.  They have been 
fantastic with the new measures; we are looking forward to our Over 5’s 

Classes and Trampolining returning 
 

Hands up if your, 

ready!! 

 

 

We are amazed at how brilliant you all have been during 

your first week back at the gym.  You have achieved so 

much and adapted to the new measures very well. 
 

Parent info: 

• Gymnasts must come gym ready 

• No earrings 

• No extra clothing 

• Any artistic equipment (paralettes, rollers, weights, 

elastics, gloves & loops) 

• Acro equipment – Blocks & weights 

• Named Drinks bottle 

• Extra hairbands (in case of snapping) 

•  

 

All the above equipment needs to come in a box, it can have 

a lid or not, but ALL equipment must come in that box 

without a bag inside the box.  We are doing our bit to reduce 

contamination and contact with things from the outside.   

 

If you could sanitize (soap & water) all equipment each night 

they come home, 

SQUAD UPDATES 

CHECK YOUR PREVIOUS 

EMAILS FOR YOUR CHILD’S 

NEW TIMES FROM 

MONDAY 3RD AUGUST 

http://www.harlequingymnastics.co.uk/index.php
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RECREATIONAL GYMNASTS 

We are all extremely excited to be able to open the doors to most of you.  I hope that you 

are ready to be back in the gym and are as excited as we are.  

Parents please be reminded of the following: 

 

• Gymnasts to come gym ready – no extra clothing 

• Can bring a drinks bottle through August (must be named) 

• Socks to come off at the door – unless you are in trampoline class 

• Hair to be tied back and Earrings out/taped (we can not tie hair or tape up earrings at 

present) 

DROP OFF AND COLLECTIONS 

Drop offs – As per the slide show & Video  

 

 Line up using the Yellow squares outside the gym to your left (looking at the gym) 

 Gymnasts will enter 1 at a time 

 Temperature taken before entering 

 Shoes & socks to be removed then sanitise feet and hands  

 They then are walked into the gym by a coach 

 

 

Collections – Different to previous details  

(SQUAD PLEASE CHECK AS CHANGED) 

 

All gymnast will be released 1 at a time through our OLD front door to the right (when 

looking at the gym) 

 Parents to stand on spots and we will send gymnasts out who is at the front of the 

queue. 

 PLEASE bring your child’s shoes back with you. (Flip flops or Sliders are good and quick) 

 Please be prompt on pick up as we have a 15-minute turn around between classes to 

clean and prep for the next group. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Your child’s class starts from Monday 3rd August, 

please check previous emails for the new times 
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Harlequin Gymnastics Newsletter 
AUGUST 2020 NEWSFLASH 

http://www.harlequingymnastics.co.uk  Tel : 01525 374854  

  

 

      harlequingymnastichsome@gmail.com      www.harlequingymnastics.co.uk           @harlequingymclub 
   

                                                             @harlequingymnasticsclub   

                                      @harlequingymsquad @harlequinacro @harlequintumblers 

 

 

 

COMMUNICATION CHANNELS 

PRE-SCHOOL CLASSES 

We are grateful for all the support you are giving us and the understanding that we can- 

not yet return our Pre-school gymnasts to the programme, but we hope that you 

understand the choices we have made.  

 

If the current level of infection rate stays the same for this area, we hopefully will be 

adding them to the programme for September (emails will be sent in due course with 

details).  Email communication is important as it is our only method of contacting 

yourselves with details.  

 

We do look forward to seeing you all when we can return.  

FEE’S 

Reminder that your Direct Debit is with a 

new provider London & Zurich.  

We can only apologise for the teething 

issues we have had encountered with a few 

parent’s accounts.  

We are dealing with any issues as fast as 

we can. 

Also, we can only apologise for the early 

take of August payment, we did not request 

this and should be rectified for next month. 

 

We also ask that if you cancelled your DD 

that it is re-set up via LoveAdmin to allow 

the next payment to be taken 

Watch this space? 

ONLINE SHOP VIA LOVEADMIN 
 Over lockdown, our admin system has had an 

overhaul and update, we will be adding a online shop 

for Squad Kit, Bags, Chalk, Recreational Badges. 
CONFIRMATION OF WHEN THIS IS ACCESIBLE WILL 

BE EMAILED…STILL IN PLANNING STAGES 

 

How to access?  
This will be available via your LoveAdmin account, click on 

Payments in the top ‘Tabs’ bar and you will see Optional Extras, 

on the left-hand side.  

Squad Kit – How to order? 
You can click on each item and go through the payments process 

(at present it is one item at a time. An email will be sent to 

confirm payment.  Please when you drop off say you have 

ordered kit and the coaches will size your child and send home 

the kit. (if it is incorrect please just bring it back and we can swap 

it. 

Recreational Badges – How to order? 
This is a new process, your child will pass badge in class, at the 

end of the evening the coach will send an email confirming they 

have passed the badge, please log in to LoveAdmin and pay.  

This is in the Payments tab and an optional extra, your child will 

bring home a slip of paper saying they have passed you are 

required to pay, if you wish to purchase the badge.  Once you 

have paid the child will be given the certificate and badge on 

their next session 
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